PAT McCRORY

Governor

NICHOLAS J. TENNYSON

Secretary

Transportation

December 4, 2015

US EPA, Office of Federal Activities
EIS Filing Section

Mail Code 2252-A

Ariel Rios Building (South Oval Lobby)
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20460

Dear Sir:

SUBJECT: Federal Final Environmental Impact Statement for R-1015.

Pursuant to Section 1506.9 of the CEQ Regulations for implementing the procedural provisions
of the NEPA, we are transmitting four (4) copies; one paper and three CD’s of the subject Final

Environmental Impact Statement. Copies of the Statement were also distributed to other agencies
for comments on December 4, 2015.

If there are any questions on the filing of this document in the Federal Register, please contact
John Conforti, Project Development Engineer, at 919-707-6015.

Richard W. Hancock, PE
Project Development & Environmental Analysis Manager

RWH/jgc

Enclosures: 4

cc: FHWA, Atlanta, GA, w/2 Copies of Enclosures
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